
 
 

Speech-Language Pathologist 

Kaymar Rehabilitation is a therapy service provider organization providing home care services in 
the Kingston and surrounding area since 2003. 

Nestled on the shores of Lake Ontario, within driving distance to Toronto, Ottawa and Montreal, 
Kingston’s growing reputation for its high quality of life, affordable living with access to world class 
education and health care facilities make this one of the most desirable locations in Southeast 
Ontario. 

The Opportunity  

We are currently seeking a qualified Speech-Language Pathologist to provide home and community 
care based services with the Adult population in the KFL&A region.  

Why Work at Kaymar?  

• Flexible scheduling 
• Professional development  
• Mentorship available for new graduates 
• Competitive remuneration 
• Positive workplace culture 
• Peer support even when on the road 

Qualifications:  

• Masters of Speech-Language Pathology   

• Membership (or eligibility for) with the College of Audiologists and Speech-Language 

Pathologists of Ontario 

• Valid driver’s license and access to a vehicle 
• Excellent verbal and written communication and interpersonal skills. Bilingualism in both official 

languages is an asset. 

• Demonstrated ability to work independently and as a member of a multi-disciplinary team 

• Bilingualism in both official languages is an asset 

Kaymar Rehabilitation complies with the Accessibility of Ontarians with Disabilities Act (AODA). If 
you have any special requirements during the recruitment process, please advise the recruiting 
personnel. 

Kaymar Rehabilitation is committed to creating a diverse environment and is proud to be an equal 
opportunity employer. All qualified applicants will receive consideration for employment regardless 
of ethnicity, race, colour, religion, gender, gender identity or expression, sexual orientation, nation 
of origin, disability, age, or veteran status. 



 
How to Apply:  

Please email your resume and cover letter to recruiting@kaymar.ca, with attention to: Kim Perrett, 
Executive Director.  

We thank all applicants for their interest, but only those selected for an interview will be contacted.  
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